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October 23, 2017 
 
To:  Coto Technology Customers, Representatives and Agents 
 
From:  Bob Gentry 
             Director of Product Management  
 
Subject: Discontinued Products 
 
 
As part of our normal annual product lifecycle review, Coto has completed an analysis of 
our product offering focusing on variables such supplier capabilities and market demand. 
As a result, Coto has concluded that certain relay families and custom relay designs will 
be made obsolete.  
 
Due to several suppliers’ inability to meet Coto’s quality and delivery requirements, we 
will not be able to support additional builds associated with our normal obsolescence 
policy. In most cases the products have not been manufactured for over five years due to 
lack of demand, making it difficult to acquire any materials.  
 
The specific products include the subject of your enquiry: 

• CS139 
 
We are recommending that your customers convert to the drop in replacement CS140 
which has a higher switching Voltage of 1KV.   
   
We appreciate your support and look forward to providing you with new and exciting 
products and designs by Coto, your technology leader in Providing Small Signal 
Switching Solutions. 
 


